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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 11 Mock Exams 2018 

 

Year 11 will sit their mock GCSE exams during the period Tuesday 4th December – Tuesday 18th 

December (Monday 3rd December is an INSET day).  During this time, students will be on ‘study-

leave’.  This means that they will only need to attend school when they have an exam.  Year 

11 students do not need to attend school on the last day of term, Wednesday 19th December. 

 

Students have received a mock exam Revision Guide that includes topic lists for their subjects 

and a copy of the mock exam timetable.  These are available to view on our website under  

 

Students/Revision http://www.imberhorne.co.uk/content/revision 

Dates/Exams http://www.imberhorne.co.uk/content/exams 

 

Students should be in school at least 15 minutes before the line-up time for each exam.  

Supervised study rooms will be provided between exams and for those students who wish to 

revise in school.  Some subjects may require students to attend when they do not have an 

exam in order to complete assessments or other work.  A separate letter will communicate this 

to you. 

 

Students should ensure that they have all the necessary equipment for each exam with them 

in a clear pencil case.  Under no circumstances are mobile phones to be taken into the exam 

hall.  Students should wear full school uniform throughout the exam period. 

 

The mock exams are an important ‘staging-post’ in students’ preparation for their exams in 

the summer.  Please encourage your son or daughter to take these exams seriously and to 

undertake adequate revision.  Resources to support revision can be found on the school 

website. 

 

The results of these exams will be issued in January. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

DJones 

 

Mr D Jones 

Assistant Headteacher 
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